
Chao Vue has applied for a mobile seller permit for 2024 which allows mobile sales of produce 

in the City of La Crosse on private property and public way. 

 

Chao Vue is also requesting to sell in the City Hall parking lot during summer 2024 season on 

Saturdays from 6a – 1p which requires Board of Public Works approval being on City property. 

 

Chao Vue is also requesting that cars not park on the far west side of the lot to allow them 

space for a sales location. 


